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TWIMC
I live just south of Route 13 and am fortunate to get water 
from Cedar Lake, 
which currently only risks major contamination from a chicken 
farm.  
That risk happened because the State approved an application 
that contained wrong information.
The SIPC coal ash ponds are known to be contaminating 
groundwater.  
The company's own monitoring shows that.  There should be no 
exemption. 
Clean water should be a human right.
Sarah Heyer
Carbondale, IL 62902
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